
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter A. DeFazio 

Chairman 

House Committee on Transportation & 

Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Sam Graves 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Transportation & 

Infrastructure 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

  

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves: 

 

I am requesting funding for the projected titled, “Skanee Road Improvements (from Town Road 

to Portice Road)” in surface transportation reauthorization legislation. 

 

The project sponsor for this project is the Baraga County Road Commission and the project is 

located at Skanee Road, Arvon Township, Michigan 49962. 

 

The funding is designated for improvements to 5miles of Skanee Road from Town Road to 

Portice Road in Baraga County. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to benefit residential, 

recreational and logging areas throughout the area as well as thousands of acres of managed 

timber holdings. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 

Date: April, 26, 2021  

  

 


